
 

 

 
2nd November 2023 

Children in Need- Friday 17th November 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We would like to invite all students in school and college to help fundraise for Children in Need on 
Friday 17th November by joining in The Great SPOTacular Event.  

For a donation of £1, students can come to school wearing their own clothes. They could choose 
to wear something spotty, put on their pyjamas or a onesie, wear casual clothes or dress to 
impress. All classes will enjoy activities that raise awareness of Children in Need.  

By supporting fundraisers like this, we can help thousands of children in local communities across 
the UK. We look forward to having a fun filled day for our students, whilst raising awareness and 
supporting a positive cause.  

Thank you for your support,  

N.Booth 

Nicola Booth  

Teaching Assistant 
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